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November 27, 2014 

NOTICE: To the Heirs of Spanish & Mexican Land Grants 

RE:  My Email Account was hacked 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

My email account was hacked and send out the email below: 

 

Subject Re: Awful Situation.............Fred Balli 

 

Hello, 

 

Hope you get this on time, we made a trip to Manila, Philippines and had our bags stolen from us 

with our phones and credit cards in it. The embassy is willing to help by letting us fly back home 

since we still have our passports, we just have to pay for our ticket and settle Hotel bills. 

Unfortunately for us, I don't have access to funds without my credit card, I've made contact with 

my bank but they need more time to come up with a new one. I was thinking of asking you to 

lend me ($2,850USD) that I can give back as soon as we get home. We really need to be on the 

next available flight. I'm so confused at the moment I need urgent help. 

 

Money Gram is the best option to send money to us. Let me know if you need my details (Full 

names and Present location) you can also reach me via email. I will forever be grateful if you can 

help me. All hopes on you. 

 

 Best Regards, 

 Fred 

 

Please do not open the above email and delete it!!!! 
 

Thanks to David Balli (BFO webmaster) for helping resolved this harmful and destructive 

incident. 

 

Sincerely, 

Fred B. Balli 

 


